
We hope all our Finnway families had a relaxing and enjoyable
holiday break. As we begin the final term of the academic year,
we’re excited for the learning, growth, and celebrations that lie
ahead.

Term 3 is always a special time in the school calendar.
Students will continue engaging in rich and meaningful
learning activities across all subject areas, building on their
progress from the year so far. It’s also a time for community
events that bring us together—including Transition Meeting
for K3, International Day, end-of-year celebrations, and our
graduation ceremonies.

Our teachers are ready to support every student
in finishing the school year with confidence, joy,
and a strong sense of accomplishment. Thank
you, as always, for your continued partnership. We
look forward to sharing this final part of the
journey with you and your children.

On Friday, April 25th, students from PreK to Grade 6
enjoyed a delightful afternoon of Easter-themed
activities organised by our wonderful PTA. From
egg painting to a lively Easter egg hunt across both
the Main Campus and Finnway Connect Campus,
there was plenty of excitement and creativity in the
air.

Each child also received a chocolate treat to take home, adding
a sweet touch to the celebration. A big thank you to our PTA
and staff for their efforts in creating such a joyful experience for
our students and strengthening our school community spirit.

PTA EASTER ACTIVITIES: A FUN
AND FESTIVE AFTERNOON
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Finnway Families Benefits
Check out our Finnway’s Friends and what they are offering

Sports and Wellness

Yoga Republic - 10% off one year membership 

Family Healthcare Center - Special price for membership program

Flexi Lexi Fitness - 20% off all products 

Tonic Fit - 10% off private Mat Pilates and Personal Training sessions 

SV Wellness - 15% off all treatments 

Oceanic Tennis and Fitness Club - 

          250 baht for a gym pass (from 450 baht)

          2,500 Baht 1 month gym membership (from 3,500Baht)

          6,000 Baht 10 Sessions Adult Clinic Package (from 8,000 Baht)

The Peak Racket Park - Free pickleball court rental for first-timers

Optimize Fit - 10% off all class packages

Abbysan Yoga & Pilates - 50% off first time group class lessons and

Pilates Reformer packages 

Femme Flow Studio - 10% off all packages 

Hotels

Kalima Phuket and Kalima Khaolak Hotels - 10% off all rooms, food and drinks 

Oceanic Sportel Phuket - 10% off all rooms, food and drinks 

Dune Hua Hin - 15% off all rooms, food and drinks

We’ve gathered amazing deals from some of the most renowned and famous spots in Phuket for
Finnway families! Check out below to see what they are offering us when we present Finnway ID
cards. Enjoy!
                                                                                                                                                     -Finnway PTA Team

Restaurants, Cafes and Family Spaces

Flying Lizard PLAY | EAT | WORK - Full entry fees can be used as

F&B credits (on weekdays only)

OTO Play Park - 10% off entry fees 

Waylany Kids Cafe - 15% off entry fees, food and drinks

Glück Cafe - 10% off all food and drinks and a free babycino for

every child

Xcape jungle BBQ @ Mira Basecamp - 10% off a la carte menu

(food only)

Slice Cafe - 10% off all food and drinks and 5% off retail products 

Matchpoint Restaurant @ Oceanic - 10% off all food and drinks 

Deuce Pool Bar @ Oceanic - 10% off all food and drinks 

O’Hara’s - 10% off all food and drinks

Drinks & Co - 10% off all food and drinks

Millionaire Burgers - 10% off all food and drinks



New Office Staff Joining in May

Athika Buranawat (Menn)
Head of Office – Operations &

Admissions

With his professional experience and strong
organisational skills, Menn will play a key
role in streamlining school operations and
ensuring a smooth admissions process for
new families.

Jutatip Yodtong (PP) 
Human Resources Officer

Supporting staff welfare, recruitment, and
providing assistance to parents and
students. Her warm approach and HR
knowledge will be a valuable asset in
strengthening our staff support systems.

www.FinnwayPhuket.com
@FinnwayPhuket

Teacher Nirvashni 
Pre-K Lead Teacher

Bringing a passion for early childhood
education and a strong belief in the child-
centered Finnish curriculum

Welcome to Our New Teachers!

Teacher Leizel 
Art Teacher

Who has had a fantastic start to Term 3.
She’s been warmly received by students
and staff and is already impressed by the
creativity and positive energy in her
classes. 

UPCOMING EVENT 
 K3 to Grade 1 Transition Session 

We are excited to welcome Ulla Sirvio-Hyttinen to Finnway
International School as our new Head of School beginning in May.
Ulla brings a wealth of experience from Finland, with a strong
background in Finnish education leadership and international
schooling.

She has built her career on promoting student-centered learning,
fostering innovation, and creating supportive school communities.
Ulla’s leadership style emphasizes collaboration, well-being, and
academic excellence, which aligns closely with Finnway’s vision and
values. She is passionate about helping every student reach their full
potential and supporting teachers in delivering high-quality,
meaningful learning experiences.

We are confident that Ulla’s expertise, warmth, and forward-thinking
approach will be a wonderful addition to our school community. We
look forward to her arrival as we continue to grow and strengthen
Finnway International School.

NEW STAFF MEMBERS
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A transition information session for K3 parents will be held on Friday, 9th
May from 2:30 – 3:00 PM in the Multi-purpose Room.

The purpose of this session is to help families understand what to expect as
their child moves from Kindergarten to Primary School. It will provide an
overview of the key changes in routines, learning environments, and
expectations in Grade 1, along with tips on how parents can support a
smooth and confident transition.

MAY

Welcoming Our New Head of School

We’re excited to have them on board and look forward to the positive
impact they will bring to our school community.


